

Deeping St Nicholas Primary School
Main Road
Deeping St Nicholas
SPALDING
Lincolnshire
PE11 3DG

01775 630280

enquiries@deeping-st-nicholas.lincs.sch.uk

## **Newsletter Monday 15 May 2017**

#### **Attendance**

Target Met Term 5	999	9999	•	9999	•	99	999	99
GROUP	EYFS	YEAR 1	YEAR 2	YEAR 3	YEAR 4	YEAR 5	YEAR 6	SCHOOL
2015 - 2016	94.59%	94.47%	95.20%	96.21%	97.39%	97.63%	97.24%	96.56%
Term 1 2016-2017	97.14%	96.73%	98.57%	99.81%	97.64%	94.67%	98.89%	97.37%
Term 2 2016-2017	95.37%	96.88%	98.61%	96.53%	95.08%	98.21%	97.97%	96.88%
Term 3 2016-2017	92.90%	92.72%	93.28%	94.83%	84.74%	95.97%	97.49%	93.31%
Term 4 2016-2017	95.50%	96.11%	89.86%	96.67%	85.83%	96.90%	96.28%	94.46%
Week 1	97.50%	100.0%	91.67%	98.61%	90.00%	94.64%	98.08%	96.14%
Week 2	99.00%	100.0%	83.33%	100.0%	96.67%	100.0%	100.0%	98.66%
Week 3	98.75%	100.0%	100.0%	100.0%	97.22%	98.21%	95.19%	98.13%
Week 4	94.00%	100.0%	86.67%	100.0%	98.89%	89.29%	100.0%	96.12%

#### THE ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 97.5%

## **Thought for the Week:**

"The difference between try and triumph is a little umph." Author Unknown

## **OUTDOOR LEARNING AREA UPDATE**

Thank you all for your continued patience with the car park. The work is very near completion and once Building Regulations Approval has been confirmed we will all be able to enjoy this fantastic new learning facility. It looks good already!

# **SAINSBURY'S VOUCHERS**

These are near the end of their season. Please bring any that you may have into school by **Friday** 19 May as Mrs Ecob needs to place the order.

# ADOPT A BOOK FOR SCHOOL

Thank you to those who have donated so far. This is a fantastic opportunity to share a book at home and then donate it to school so that everyone else can learn from it. There are still plenty of books to choose from on the list and Amazon is by far the cheapest place to purchase them according to our research. Please ask if you would like to see the list to make a choice.

## **LORRY IN THE LAYBY**

Recently, we were informed after the event that the driver of a lorry in the layby was seen to be relieving himself against the side of the vehicle as our children were leaving school. We cannot stop any vehicle using the layby as it is for public use, but we have spoken to our PCSO to clarify the law regarding this particular incident. This is considered to be a serious offence and the driver would have been prosecuted had a call to the police been made. Should anyone ever witness this happening again, please take down the registration number of the vehicle and call the police.

## **SATS WEEK**

The children and their teachers have survived this challenging week and live to tell the tale. The tight security measures surrounding the papers make the experience even more stressful for everyone. We were very impressed by the level of support regarding this important milestone and we have never known a group of children to be so rewarded on the last day for their efforts! Thank you for helping them through this challenging time. We now have to wait until July to see how well they have done.

## **OUTDOOR AREA**

If there is anyone with bags of energy or a rotivator that would be prepared to volunteer to help us turn over some of the ground, we would be very grateful. Mrs Ecob is happy to coordinate an action squad if you are able to offer your services. Many hands would make light work!